
Newsletter
Mrs.Ruiz, 3  Graderd

We had a fantastic week of learning! Students will have Math and ELA homework
assigned every night. Please ensure that this homework is returned to school
each day, as we will review it together in class. Field trip forms for our upcoming
trip were sent home this week. Remember, there is a strict deadline for payments,
so please submit them on time. Thank You!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

OUR Learning snapshot:

Reading: 
Phonics: long vowels (e and u)
Word Analysis:  synonyms, and
antonyms.
Comprehension: Fact and Opinion; Story
Elements.
Grammar: verbs and verb phrases 
Writing: Opinion Writing

Math:
Strategies and Properties for Addition and
Subtraction

Social Studies: 
Studies Weekly Week 14: Human
Characteristics

Upcoming Events

August 29 - 1.2 Spelling Test
August 29 - 1.2 Reading Test
August 29 - Topic 8 Math Test
August.26- Parent Volunteer Training 
Sept. 1- No School
September 5- Grandparent Picnic, 12:23-12:48 (
parents can attend if granparents cannot)
September 8 - Open House (5pm-6:30pm)

Reminders

Binders will be sent home every
night. Please review the behavior
chart daily.

Tuesday folders will be sent home
every Tuesday. These will contain
your child’s graded papers. All
papers must be returned. Please sign
to say you have received them.

Please make sure your child brings a
snack or money to purchase a snack
each day.

Birthday Treats must be store
bought.

All classroom updates and messages will be shared through ParentSquare, 
so be sure to check it daily. 

Week Of: August 25-29


